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GCPD Video Transcript 

Governor Evers’ Introductory Message for GCPD #Access4All Videos 

From the Governor’s Committee for People with Disabilities. 

Total run time: 01:18 

Governor Tony Evers: 

It is important that we listen and learn from the experiences and stories of individuals with 

disabilities so that the state of Wisconsin can continue to be a strong leader in offering the best in 

quality health care to all Wisconsinites.  

So, I want to thank all the health care workers and providers for the work they have done and 

continue to do to deliver essential medical care to all Wisconsin residents. We recognize the 

sacrifices you have made to meet the needs of the patients you serve, and I appreciate your 

dedication to providing the highest quality of care. By working together, we can ensure patients 

with disabilities are afforded equal access to health care services through ensuring reasonable 

accommodations because no patient should ever leave a medical visit feeling unsure, unsatisfied, 

or unheard by their medical provider, or feel that they didn't have the support they needed during 

their visit to make the best possible health decisions. 

Together, we can make every Wisconsinite achieve greater health outcomes. Building a state that 

is not only safer and healthier, but more just and resilient. Thank you. 


